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DO. No.F.91 -2l2020(GS)Pt.1 June 10, 2021

Dear Madam/Sir,

This is in continuation of earlier letter dated 10-09-2020 ( available on UGC website
w!vw.uqc.ac.in under Nolices) requesting the Universities /Colleges to Constitute an lnternal
Complaint Committee (lCC) and a Special cell in their respective institutions to deal with the issue
of gender based violence and to conduct gender sensitization programme.

You are requested to ensure that ICC constituted an your Esteemed University is working
as per UGC (Prevention, Prohibition and Redressal of Sexual Harassment of Women Employees
and Students in Higher Educational lnstitutions) Regulations, 2015.

You are, also requested to fill an online compliance of Gender Audit on SAKSHAM Portal
(i.e. saksham. ugc. ac. in) and also inform the same to your affiliated colleges.

Yours sincerely,

(Rajni h Jain)s
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An early action in this matter would be highly appreciated.

With regards,

The Vice-Chancellors of all Universities

The Principals of all Colleqes

https://www.ugc.ac.in/pdfnews/9037511_UGC-letter-Saksham.pdf
https://www.ugc.ac.in/pdfnews/7203627_UGC_regulations-harassment.pdf
https://www.ugc.ac.in/pdfnews/7203627_UGC_regulations-harassment.pdf

